
Metropolitan Borough of Rotherham

Rotherham Town Hall,
The Crofts, Moorgate Street, Rotherham, South Yorkshire.  S60  2TH

Telephone 01709 822722/1
Facsimile 01709 822734

7th March, 2018.
Councillor Brian Cutts.

Dear Councillor Cutts,

Council – 28th February, 2018

Unfortunately, I was unable to attend the last Council Meeting so it was recommended 
I respond to the question you submitted in writing.

You asked about the expected date of completion of the bus shelter on Wickersley 
Road/Middle Lane and if I could advise when this would be.

I can confirm that any replacement bus shelter is the responsibility of the SYPTE (the 
South Yorkshire Passenger Transport Executive).  However, when asking for an 
update I am advised that the shelter is now in stock and consultation with frontagers 
has been carried out with no objections received.  Installation of the shelter has been 
programmed for 9th March, 2018.

I trust this answers your question, but if I can help further in any way please let me 
know.
            
Yours sincerely,

D. Lelliott

Councillor Denise Lelliott,
Cabinet Member for Jobs and 
the Local Economy.


